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Please find attached a submission to the above bylaw review from the Banks Peninsula
Community Board.
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Community Board Adviser - Banks Peninsula
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27 July 2018





Environment Canterbury
PO Box 345
CHRISTCHURCH 8140







Banks Peninsula Community Board submission on the Flood Protection and Drainage Bylaw 2013 review



Introduction



1.	The Banks Peninsula Community Board (the Board) thanks Environment Canterbury (ECan) for the opportunity to provide comment on the Flood Protection and Drainage Bylaw 2013 (the Bylaw) review.



2.	The Board appreciates the opportunity to work in partnership with ECan on matters that affect the Banks Peninsula Ward of Christchurch City.  



Submission



3.	The Board would like to support the proposed changes to the Bylaw.  In particular the Board supports the addition of the Wairewa/Little River Rating District to the Bylaw map schedules within the Christchurch district.  This is a positive step towards managing and improving the drainage outcomes within this catchment.



Thank you for the opportunity to provide this submission. 



The Board does wish to be heard in support of this submission.







Yours faithfully 



[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]



Pam Richardson

Chairperson

Banks Peninsula Community Board 
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